
Good Samaritans of the Week 

Year 1 -  Joseph, for keeping an eye on  
everyone including Mrs Bowman and  
Mr Beauchamp! 

STAINDROP MERCURY 

Monday 15th November 2021 

Year 2 - William,  welcome to Class 2! 

Year 3 - Lilly, for settling well  
into Class 3. Well done! 

Year 4  - Ffion, for taking responsibility 
 for her learning. 

Year 5 - Nathan, for always working 
 hard in class. 

Year 6 -  James, for bravery and  
resilience . Well done! 

EYFS -  Brax, for trying hard during our 
phonics. 

Key Dates for Your Diary 2021 
Friday 19th Nov  -   Children in Need (Pyjamas) 

Sat 20th Nov -  Christmas Fair  

Friday 10th Dec.  -  Christmas Jumper and Lunch Day 

Friday 10th Dec  -  Christmas Service in church Y2 to Y6   

3:30pm  -  4:30pm (To be confirmed) 
Fri 17th Dec -   School breaks up for Christmas   

Thurs 6th Jan  -   School re-opens after Christmas 

Xmas fayre 
Raffle Tickets 
are for sale in 
school £1 per 

ticket. 
 

Tombola  
donations for 
Macmillan will 
be  gratefully 

accepted. 

Marvellous  
Reading Award 

EYFS - Jaxon 
Year 1 - Lily 

Year 2 - Faith and Isaac H 
Year 3 - Hunter 
Year 4 - Lorna 

Year 5 - Sophie 
Year 6  -  Matthew 

Marvellous  
Maths Award 

EYFS - Lexi 
Year 1 - Hana 

Year 2 - Whole Class 
Year 3 - William HA 

Year 4 - Winter 
Year 5 - Toren 
Year 6  -  Annie 

 

   Through God’s love, we are the rich soil where roots  
grow and seeds flourish.  Luke 8:4-15 

Attendance 

Reception 97.5% 

Year 1       92.5%  

Year 2       99.0% 

Year 3       96.3% 

Year 4       92.6%  

Year 5       93.0% 

Year 6       91.7% 

This year we will be fundraising for Macmillan Cancer 
Support during all of next week, where our pupils will be 

able to purchase treats during break time.  
  To end the week we please ask everyone to come to 

school on Friday (25th September) with a monetary dona-
tion and wear something GREEN.  

 

Thank you for your support! 
 
  
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

Our Congratulations to Mrs Johnston and her husband on the 

birth of baby Pippa last  

Thursday! 

husband on the birth of baby Pippa last Thursday! 

 
Macmillan Fundraising 

As well as our coffee afternoon on Friday we also have 

treats for sale each playtime 30p each.  

Everyone can wear something GREEN in support of 

Macmillan on Friday for a donation of £1. 

Staindrop School Council  
In aid of BBC Children in Need,  

on Friday 19th Nov,  

children can come to school wearing pyjamas or any sort of 
nightwear  - please send your child in with a  

suggested donation of £1. 

After School Clubs  
 

As we have rising numbers of Covid in school we 
have been advised by Public Health to cancel After 

School Clubs for the next 2 weeks.  
If you are unable to collect at 3.15pm children can 

remain in the classroom until 4.00pm. Please collect 
from external classroom doors. This will be charged 

at £2.50 per session and please inform the office 
that your child needs to stay.  Thank you 

 
Breakfast Club will operate as usual as children are 

already in their bubbles.  
 

Staggered Pick Up Times 
We have also been advised to stagger our pick up 
times for the next 2 weeks. This means collection 

at the gates from 3:05pm until 3:15pm. 
 

Morning drop off time remains staggered at 8:45 to 
9:00am.  

 
Christmas Fayre 

We have been advised that the Christmas Fayre can 
still go ahead as planned on Saturday.  


